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 In the wake of recent strike at the Finest Super Market in the Wazir Akbar 
Khan area, the general security situation in the area remains volatile, as latest inputs 
indicate that the AGEs are planning further strikes in the area.  
 
2. All Indian nationals are requested to maintain special vigilance during coming 
days and unnecessary movements in the above mentioned area may please be 
avoided. Awareness of the prevailing security scenario via local visual/print media as 
well as through interaction with fellow colleagues is also suggested. 
 
3. This advisory is being issued to keep the addressees fully aware of the 
perceived threats for abundant caution and not to create panic, indiscretion or fear. 
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